From: Andrew McClenaghan

Date: Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 10:29 AM

Subject: Request for LDBA/MSL interim board appointee

To: < csaunder@london.ca >

Clerk Saunders,

We, the Boards of Downtown London Business Association and Mainstreet London, can confirm that we are in receipt of Cllr Kayabaga's request for political campaign leave and have authorized her request at our respective board meetings of 19 August 2021.

Additionally, the following resolution was passed by both Boards:

"It is moved that, given the current disposition of the strategic planning cycles for London Downtown Business Association and Mainstreet London, that a letter be drafted and sent by the leadership of both organizations to the City Clerk, requesting that Council be petitioned to extraordinarily nominate and confirm a temporary replacement elected representative, until the timing of Cllr Kayabaga's leave is resolved."

We request that this correspondence and appointment request be brought forward at the next appropriate standing committee meeting for consideration.

Respectfully,

Andrew McClenaghan Chair, LDBA

Don McCallum Chair, MSL

--

Andrew McClenaghan (he/him)

SVP Experience300 Wellington St. Unit 200 London, ON N6B 2L5
1245 Caledonia Rd. Unit 200 Toronto, ON M6A 2X6 **C**: 519.860.9604 | **T**: 1.866.930.4608

www.northern.co

We're passionate about all we do. Learn more at northern.co/cares